
 

 

Kudos to our students, staff and parents for a productive first quarter of the school 

year!  We were excited to recently welcome 130 of our boys and girls back onto 

campus! I want to thank our families for trusting us with providing a safe and healthy 

in-person learning experience for these students.  Special thanks to our staff who have 

worked tirelessly to be ready for their return.  For me, it has been rewarding to see our 

students’ excitement for their eLearning – whether on campus or remotely.  I cannot 

wait for the day when we can have ALL our Panthers on campus and return to our 

normal school routines!  

On behalf of our staff, we are so thankful for the excellent partnership we have with 

our families!  Many of you have also taken time to recognize the efforts of our 

teachers and staff.  The kind words and appreciation mean so much to us during these 

unprecedented times. Additionally, we value your feedback as part of our continuous 

improvement process.  Please contact myself or the staff if we can do anything to 

enhance your child’s eLearning experience. 

Please remember to visit your child’s Canvas page and stay informed by visiting our 

school website for the most updated information. We look forward to staying 

connected during the time of eLearning and hope that it won’t too much longer before 

we see our Panthers return to PLE! 

Educationally yours, 

 

Susan F. Sasse 

Principal 
 


